
PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Docket No: 25-035-06
1 message

Katie & Sebastian Sanchez <ktandseb@gmail.com> Sun, Apr 13, 2025 at 7:37 PM
To: PSC@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Members,

My name is Katherine Johnson, I am a resident of Salt Lake County, an artist, a wife, and most importantly
mother of a fantastic 3-year-old girl. I am writing to you to please support Docket No: 25-035-06. This will
help Utah meet its goal of energy independence, clean the air in the valley, and hopefully lower our
skyrocketing energy bills.

Those are the main reasons I care about Docket No: 25-035-06 - clean air, low energy costs and energy
independence.

As a mother, I want to give my daughter the best environment possible for her to grow up. Utah, and
especially the Salt Lake Valley, has a history of awful air pollution. Phasing out coal and natural gas from the
electric grid would do wonders in improving air quality. I lived almost all my life in Utah, first in Provo, then
in and around Ogen/Layton and for the past six years in Salt Lake. I now have exercise-induced asthma and
my voice has suffered the air quality effects as well - I am part of the Utah Symphony choir, though singing
feels harder every year. I want to keep my daughter from having the same fate, but still want to keep Utah
our home. 

Another reason is simply affordability. I have seen the rapid increase of energy costs in the last few years
and I worry about how this trend could affect my family for years to come. Solar and wind energy have
already proven much more economical alternatives to coal, and in recent years have shown to also be
cheaper than natural gas. I believe adding them to the mix would stabilize - and in the long term, help
reduce - energy costs. 

Lastly, the monopoly that is Rocky Mountain Power has little incentive to move away from coal and gas. But
the communities that form part of the Community Clean Energy Program have shown they want
independence from fossil fuels. Approving Docket No: 25-035-06 would allow them the chance to diversify
the electric energy mix.

To me, this is an obvious win-win-win situation. So I highly encourage you to support Docket No: 25-035-06.
Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Warm regards,
Katherine Johnson
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Quintin Lodge (ql@quintinlodge.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
5:10 PM

Reply-To: Quintin Lodge <ql@quintinlodge.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Quintin Lodge 
3384 S 2910 E
Salt Lake City, UT 84109
ql@quintinlodge.com
(801) 641-3595

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:23 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Sophie Chernosky (schernosky@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
5:11 PM

Reply-To: Sophie Chernosky <schernosky@outlook.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Sophie Chernosky 
787 Oakhampton Dr
Sandy, UT 84094
schernosky@outlook.com
(801) 201-8308

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:24 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

William Webster (william.r.webster99@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
5:29 PM

Reply-To: William Webster <william.r.webster99@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

William Webster 
9942 Electra Ln
Sandy, UT 84094
william.r.webster99@gmail.com
(801) 839-8171

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:09 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Celeste Luttrell (celeste.angelique@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
5:50 PM

Reply-To: Celeste Luttrell <celeste.angelique@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Celeste Luttrell 
819 Simondi ave
Salt Lake Cty, UT 84116
celeste.angelique@gmail.com
(801) 869-0611

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:09 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Jon Hager (stormcrow60@xmission.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
6:20 PM

Reply-To: Jon Hager <stormcrow60@xmission.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Jon Hager 
11760 s 1300 w
Riverton, UT 84065
stormcrow60@xmission.com
(801) 254-5736

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:09 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Edward De Francia (moabdefrancias@peoplepc.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
6:30 PM

Reply-To: Edward De Francia <moabdefrancias@peoplepc.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Edward De Francia 
4348 Heather
Moab, UT 84532
moabdefrancias@peoplepc.com
(435) 260-0866

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:09 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

connor hansell (landrovie@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
7:17 PM

Reply-To: connor hansell <landrovie@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

connor hansell 
6824 s 1495 e
Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121
landrovie@yahoo.com
(801) 910-7265

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:10 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Lucas Barth (lucasmbarth@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
8:35 PM

Reply-To: Lucas Barth <lucasmbarth@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Lucas Barth 
1185 Murphy Ln
Moab, UT 84532
lucasmbarth@gmail.com
(831) 421-2543

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:10 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Daniel Butler (pastisrat@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
9:58 PM

Reply-To: Daniel Butler <pastisrat@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Daniel Butler 
1140 E Parkway Ave Apt F2
Salt Lake City, UT 84106
pastisrat@gmail.com
(801) 214-4103

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:10 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

L Zeveloff (lbkz@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at 10:52
PM

Reply-To: L Zeveloff <lbkz@comcast.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

L Zeveloff 
2870 Wheelock Ave.
Ogden, UT 84403
lbkz@comcast.net
(801) 648-6100

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:10 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Becky Johnson (britbec@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
10:59 PM

Reply-To: Becky Johnson <britbec@duck.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

Myself, my husband and my son have all had bronchitis in the past year, exacerbated by the poor air quality here in Salt
Lake City. We now all use inhalers on a regular basis. Something we didn?t have to do, before moving here from Idaho in
2017. Utah needs to support legislation to protect Utahn?s with breathing difficulties, many of whom are our precious kids.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Becky Johnson 
1397 East Sandpiper Dr
Holladay, UT 84117
britbec@duck.com
(208) 890-3778

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:10 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

William Fisher (billfisher747@xmission.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
1:03 AM

Reply-To: William Fisher <billfisher747@xmission.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

We need to use clean energy so our families can live in healthy environments.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

William Fisher 
1245 E. Murray Holladay Rd. #215
Millcreek, UT 84117
billfisher747@xmission.com
(801) 833-2010

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Miranda Menzies (menzies.miranda@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
1:05 AM

Reply-To: Miranda Menzies <menzies.miranda@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

To PSC: it is really important that UT continues its progress forward. While I support the "all of the above" approach, we
need to take advantage of UT solar and other renewable resources. Please vote to approve the UT renewable
communities application. 
As a water manager, I can assure you that having local decisions is key, and climate change is REAL. We must push
forward to develop a broad, diverse portfolio of energy sources.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Miranda Menzies 
3807 N Elkridge Trail
Eden, UT 84310
menzies.miranda@gmail.com
(513) 368-4356

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Holly Stuart (hollybstuart@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
1:52 AM

Reply-To: Holly Stuart <hollybstuart@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

Utah needs to be at the forefront of renewable energy, for our children and grandchildren as well as for all of us who live
and love life here.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Holly Stuart 
426 S Elizabeth St
Salt Lake City, UT 84102
hollybstuart@gmail.com
(555) 555-5555

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Michael Doherty (mjdtopshelf@centurylink.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
8:23 AM

Reply-To: Michael Doherty <mjdtopshelf@centurylink.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

Dear Representative,  Please help YOUR children and OURS enjoy a life of clean air and water like we enjoyed. I think
we all want a better life for our kids and their kids and this "Community Clean Energy Program" will help achieve this goal.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Michael Doherty 
728 East Parker Ln.
Millcreek, UT 84106
mjdtopshelf@centurylink.net
(801) 450-0797

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Susan Sundstrom (scsaltlake@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
9:44 AM

Reply-To: Susan Sundstrom <scsaltlake@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I was happy to read that there are several geothermal projects moving forward in Itah.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Susan Sundstrom 
1231 E college Street, --, --
Millcreek, UT 84117
scsaltlake@yahoo.com
(801) 265-2747

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

William Garrett (willbgarrett@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
10:53 AM

Reply-To: William Garrett <willbgarrett@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

William Garrett 
441 E Brandt Court, Apt. 11
Salt Lake City, UT 84107
willbgarrett@gmail.com
(408) 310-7841

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:11 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Douglas Stark (dostark@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
12:41 PM

Reply-To: Douglas Stark <dostark@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Douglas Stark 
2698 E. Wren Road
Holladay, UT 84117
dostark@yahoo.com
(801) 277-8538

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:12 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Joann Natrop (natropjoann59@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
5:29 PM

Reply-To: Joann Natrop <natropjoann59@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Joann Natrop 
3381 S ElSerrito Dr
Millcreek, UT 84109
natropjoann59@gmail.com
(801) 520-4596

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:12 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Kathleen Kair (kkair80@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
8:05 PM

Reply-To: Kathleen Kair <kkair80@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I have been supporting wind energy for 15 years, and had solar and my home for 11 years. I care about our city, county,
state, nation, and the planet. Despite the Federal sabotaging of everything the IRA worked for over the last 5 years., we
should have control over our home environment.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Kair 
8161 S 865 East
Sandy, UT 84094
kkair80@gmail.com
(801) 792-4129

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:12 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Pauline Cordray (paulicord1@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sat, Apr 12, 2025 at
11:51 PM

Reply-To: Pauline Cordray <paulicord1@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Pauline Cordray 
1415 Ramona Ave
Salt Lake City, UT 84105
paulicord1@gmail.com
(385) 259-2758

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:13 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Patricia Richards (prichar3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sun, Apr 13, 2025 at
6:30 AM

Reply-To: Patricia Richards <prichar3@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Patricia Richards 
1582 Tomahawk Dr
Salt Lake City, UT 84103
prichar3@gmail.com
(801) 712-4211

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:13 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Pamela Vancura (vancura1781@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sun, Apr 13, 2025 at
1:24 PM

Reply-To: Pamela Vancura <vancura1781@comcast.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Pamela Vancura 
1781 E Southmoor Drive
Holladay, UT 84117
vancura1781@comcast.net
(801) 278-5178

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 8:13 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Nathan Morris (unimog50@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at
10:28 AM

Reply-To: Nathan Morris <unimog50@comcast.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

As an owner of rooftop solar, I know firsthand the benefits of renewable energy. Please help make Utah energy
independent!

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Nathan Morris 
611 W 3700 S
Ogden, UT 84405
unimog50@comcast.net
(801) 645-4248

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/14/25, 10:47 AM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRSlbzF0aLWA0PLk1FAt0C2C7WFfyhzUGojww2nMLWp5SC4W/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&per… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Jed And Kathryn Marti (kathrynmarti@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at
2:17 PM

Reply-To: Jed And Kathryn Marti <kathrynmarti@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

As a retired public health nurse, I support efforts like thisto preserve a healthy environment and promote the health of all
Utah residents.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Jed And Kathryn Marti 
1858 E. Bryan Ave.
Salt Lake City, UT 84108
kathrynmarti@yahoo.com
(801) 696-4161

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.
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